
 
 

 

 
 

3153 2021 NWD Review - Update 

22 March 2021 

2021 Review of the National Wool Declaration 
Closure of Submissions Extended to COB Tuesday 6 April 2021 
The 2021 Review of the NWD has commenced. 
Following feedback regarding the timing of the consultation period of the 2021 NWD Review and, more 
recently, information regarding Sheep Freeze Branding trials, the closing date for submissions has 
been extended to ensure stakeholders are able to give full consideration to all aspects of the Review.  
 
 

Consultation Period is Now Open 
 
Industry stakeholders are invited to make a submission to the 2021 Review of the NWD.  The 
consultation period is open and will close on 6th April 2021. 
Submissions must be: 
 in writing and include the name and address of the author/organisation.  
 must be received by AWEX by COB on Tuesday 6th April 2021.  Emails are preferred. 
When making a submission, please clearly state the topic(s) and the background, and where possible, 
potential solutions. 

All submissions are treated in confidence.  
Aggregated issues and/or depersonalised extracts from submissions may be published. 
 
For further information or to provide a submission to the 2021 NWD Review, please submit to: 
 

 
Mark Grave t: 02 9428 6100 e:  mgrave@awex.com.au 
Chief Executive Officer 
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